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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

The days are getting cooler and shorter, and the club

camping “season” is winding down with one more rally

this month. What a tumultuous year with COVID

restrictions and cancellations, but also what a great year to

own an Airstream to safely enjoy the outdoors and time

with club members. We appreciate everyone being so

patient and understanding with all the changes and

cancellations. The board will be meeting by year’s end to

plan rallies and activities for 2021, so feel free to e-mail me

if you have ideas and/or recommendations. We love input

from our members!

Sadly, there will not be an end-of-year dinner this year

due to COVID (and since most banquet rooms are not

open). Normally we have a brief club business meeting at

these dinners, but have decided to have a short meeting at

the Torrey Rally instead. For those not attending the rally,
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